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Art by client, Marta Maresco, “Holding on”



Dear Friend,

For Ann’s Place, 2022 was a challenging year but it was also one of 
great joy and success. The flood destruction of almost two thirds of 
our building (over half a million dollars in damages) and the lingering 
pandemic could have ruined the year, but that is not what happened.

Thanks to your support, our staff and volunteers found innovative ways 
to carry out programs that were so successful, we will continue them 
even now when our building is fully open. 

Two weeks after our flood, our Fashion 
Show attendees raised over $35,000 
for expenses not covered by the 
insurance and then other donors joined 
in throughout the year. You allowed us 
to dream of building back our facility in 
new ways. We created a Wig Salon, 
enhanced air systems, and built in new 
technology to reach clients further away or who are not feeling well. 
None of this would have happened without the help of this amazing 
community.

You supported us when we struggled the most. It is difficult to express in 
words what that meant to us. 

Thank you for your kindness to Ann’s Place and our families facing 
cancer.

Warm regards,
Shannon and Pete

Pete Carney, LCSW
Director, Clinical 
Services

Shannon M. Cobb
President and CEO

Our 
Team

We were so 
excited to move 

back into our 
building in 2022!



2022 By The Numbers

794 clients received 7,766 services

The Breakdown of  Services Our Clients Needed

Services Increasing Since 2020 Who We Serve

470 People 
with Cancer, 
59% of all 
clients

280 Family 
Members or 
Caregivers, 35% 
of our clients

30 Close 
Friends, 4% of 
our clients

14 Misc. 
relationship to 
clients, <2% 

Misc., 23, 0%

Wellness Programs, 
2,634, 34%

Counseling, 
1,526, 20%

Case Management, 654, 8%

Supportive Services, 511, 7%

Financial Aide, 117, 1%

Speaker Series, 223, 3%

Support Groups, 2,078, 27%

2020 2021 2022



Our volunteers are the heart of Ann’s Place. There are volunteers involved in everything from running wellness 
classes to leading our fundraising events. With the world opening up again, our volunteers gave significantly 
more time and energy to Ann’s Place this year. Thank you!

Pro-Bono Staff and Volunteer Involvement Grew

Clinical Volunteers
James Coffey, MA
Jean Conover, MA
Len Sierra, MS
Helen Tomasko, MS, LPC, NCC
Dana Tufariello, LCSW
Geri Hutchings

Wellness Volunteers
Roxane Angotta
Anne Burningham
Eileen Byrne
Sue Carbone
Rosanna Chapeau
Teresa Costello
Laura Cristina Cuervo
Nina Deyglun

We needed over 800 
volunteers to do this important 

work in 2022. Thank you!

Lucy Gainsback
Joe Gillotti
Karen Gillotti
Julie Glick
Chuck Jones
Yvonne Kasper
Erik Keller
Claudia Larsson
Sue Polansky
Nancy Ryan
Melissa Reinke
Alison Schleck
Rochelle Schwartz
Luanne Sforza
Marla Valentine, MSW
Joy Wofse

Our pro-bono clinicians and wellness staff gave 2,814 
hours of instruction and facilitation with a value of 
$180,044 (16% more than 2021!).

Pro-Bono Staff

David Nurnberger

Ann’s Place is pleased to recognize David 
Nurnberger for over three decades of strong 
leadership and service for Ann’s Place. David has 
been a volunteer with Ann’s Place since the early 
1990’s when he joined Boehringer Ingelheim. At 
the time Ann’s Place served just 50 clients. He 
first got involved by supporting the Ann Olsen Golf 
Tournament and eventually Chaired the Committee. 
He joined the Board of Directors in 2005 and spent 
six years as Board Chair. He excelled at leadership 
roles and served on numerous committees 
including strategic planning, facilities, planned 
giving, leadership giving, finance, and more. He 
was also instrumental in helping with the Capital 
Campaign to build the beautiful facility at 80 Saw 
Mill Road. David retired from the Board in 2022, but 
we are so grateful to David and his wife Nancy, for 
many years of support to Ann’s Place.

Volunteers



In 2022 we ran 18 support groups (15 in 
English and 3 in Spanish), each led by 
clinical facilitators. Some groups are for 
the person with cancer and some are for 
their caregivers and children. There were 
groups that met in-person, online and 
hybrid. We also provided over 1,500 one-
on-one counseling sessions for those who 
needed extra care.

Over 18 Facilitated Support 
Groups & Counseling

New “Salon” for 
Wig Fittings
As part of our Capital Campaign, we 
were able to install a beautiful place for 
women to try on wigs with a counselor. 
Through the years, we have concluded 
that it is very important to have a trained 
counselor at the wig fitting to address 
the tears that often flow as each woman 
grapples with this very difficult stage in 
her treatment. 

We are serving more families through end-of-life than in the 
past now that our clients can take us with them to hospitals and 
hospice on their phones and computers.

As a result, families can more easily receive support from Ann’s 
Place through this difficult time. We have also seen an increase in 
the need for bereavement support, so we have added programs 
such as Grief Yoga and our Motherless Daughters Support Group.

Offering online 
counseling and 
support groups 
means we can 
serve people even 
when they are 
bedridden.

Providing Care All The Way to End-of-Life

Our Services



Ann’s Place offers many forms of movement, social, 
educational, and creative programs. Popular programs 
include horticulture therapy, yoga, kitten therapy, guitar 
lessons, Tai Chi, Zumba, Reiki, meditation, art, dance, 
music, writing workshop, nutrition, and more.

We were thrilled to welcome an Art Therapist to the 
team in 2022. Sometimes art allows us to express 
our emotions in different ways which can help reduce 
stress, depression and anxiety.

Mind-Body Wellness and Creative Programs

Supporting Struggling Families
Our Health Equity Initiative exists to provide additional 
services for those who might be considered underserved 
due to financial instability, language, cultural differences, 
and/or lack of health insurance. In 2022, 39% of our 
clients were considered underserved, an 85% increase 
over 2021. In addition to instability caused by the 
pandemic, the increase is due, in part, to staff taking 
a deeper dive into the welfare and status of our clients 
to gather more information. This has provided us with a 
clearer picture of their barriers to health services once 
a cancer diagnosis is added to our client’s lives and 
allowed us to provide better supports for their unique 
challenges. 

We offer an array of support groups, counseling and 
wellness options in Spanish. We meet clients with 
limited transportation in downtown Danbury where 
public transportation is available and provide travel 
reimbursement for clients coming to Ann’s Place for 
our services. We also helped over a hundred families 
pay for basic needs such as rent, electric, gas and 
food. Over $62,000 was distributed to pay bills for local 
families.

Still Offered Free of Charge

Art by client, Wendee Nussle



A Few of Our Supporters We Caught on Camera in 2022... 

Dinto Electrical  
Contractors  
Not only did the Dinto crew help light up Festival of 
Trees, they also came to Ann’s Place and replaced 
dozens of emergency lights to keep us safe. 

Union Savings Bank
Employees can be seen volunteering at so many of 
our events - from hauling ice at Festival of Trees to 
checking in participants at the 5K.

Modern Vascular, 
PLLC
Dr. Brittny Howell joined the 
Ann’s Place board and helped 
us promote our 5K race on 
Instagram.

Waterworks
Employees from Waterworks walk and run in our 5K 
from all over the world raising funds for Ann’s Place. 
Above are employees from Danbury and San Francisco 
teams!

Charter Oak Brewery & 
Candlewood Corn Hole League
Who knew a Corn Hole League could also raise funds for 
charity! They do at Charter Oak Brewery!

Compass
Peggy Marconi from Compass  (on right) co-chaired the 
annual Fashion Show in 2022. Here she  joins Michelle 
Brown and Jennifer Garbus back-stage.

Keller Williams & 121 Restaurant
Employees from these two great organizations fill several 
leadership roles at Ann’s Place, run fundraisers and get 
their entire families to help support the cause.

PinkAid
Helped support our clients 
facing breast cancer to stabilize 
their lives.



Charter Oak Brewery & 
Candlewood Corn Hole League
Who knew a Corn Hole League could also raise funds for 
charity! They do at Charter Oak Brewery!

Fairfield County Bank
Employees shared a great amount of joy with us at all of our events including raising 
funds through the 5K race and by modeling in our Fashion Show.

Ann Charles  
Photography
We were able to snap a photo 
of Ann Hermann at Festival of 
Trees. Her photography always 
makes us look good!

ComNet
Employees did a “comfort kit” drive for 
our clients and later planned out our 
new conference room technology.

Morgan Stanley
Helping “scuffle hoe” the weeds out of our labyrinth in 
our meditative gardens.

Compass
Peggy Marconi from Compass  (on right) co-chaired the 
annual Fashion Show in 2022. Here she  joins Michelle 
Brown and Jennifer Garbus back-stage.

Collins Hannafin
Employees attended many of our 
events and even formed a team to run 
and walk in the 5K.

Keller Williams & 121 Restaurant
Employees from these two great organizations fill several 
leadership roles at Ann’s Place, run fundraisers and get 
their entire families to help support the cause.

Polder Products & Hawley Companies
Both of these great companies sponsor and invite friends to our golf classic. Pictured 
are longtime friends, Calvin Scott (Polder Products), Matt Stankey (IBM), John Curran 
(Harvest Hill Beverage Company) and Gary Hawley (The Hawley Companies) showing 
their support at the 2022 On the Green for Ann’s Place Golf Outing.  

Audrey Road
Not only does Danielle Verrilli pick out 
the most fabulous clothes from her store 
for our Fashion Show, she co-Chairs 
the entire event and helped raise over 
$151K for Ann’s Place in 2022!



In 2022, we served clients living even further 
out from our main offices than in prior years 
because our programs are conveniently offered 
online and in-person. What we have discovered, 
are huge areas of CT and NY that have little to 
no support for families facing cancer. Currently, 
our fastest growth areas are the Greater 
Waterbury area and Southern Fairfield County. 

Where Have Clients Needed Us?

In Fall of 2023, we will launch advisory councils for 
each of these areas with the goal of building up local 
volunteers, donors and programs to surround these 
clients with support. We would like to eventually be 
able to offer in-person services in high-need areas. 
With the help of each community we will make sure 
nobody has to confront cancer isolated and alone.

Number of  Clients By County

Growth 
Areas

519
Fairfield14% in NY

86% in CT

53
New Haven

65
Litchfield 12

Hartford

1
Middlesex

22, Westchester

47, Putnam

25, Dutchess

2, Orange

3, Ulster

Isolated clients in remote 
areas can now receive 
convenient online services. 



Matt Ackerly 
Adam Broderick Salon & Spa
Jayme Adams
The Albert Wadsworth & Helen Clark 
    Meserve Memorial Fund
Harvey & Donna Allen
The Amber Room Colonnade
The Amy Marie Crabtree Foundation
Ann Charles Photography
Sally & Thomas Arconti
Moe Armstrong
Arthur K. Watson Trust
Audrey Road
The Barden Foundation, Inc.
Barts Tree Service
Bedoukian Research Inc.
Belimo Air Controls (USA) Inc.
Belimo Americas
Tony & Darlene Benivegna
Ralph & Claire Bennett
John & Lori Berisford
Gev & Maharukh Billimoria
Laurel Bindet-Arain
Christopher & Kimberly Bishop
Maddie & Matthew Blake
Bliss, Allred & CO.
Susan Blumenthal & Steven Silver
Boehringer Ingelheim Cares Foundation
Elisabeth Booth-Barton, Esq.
Jeffrey & Jill Bornstein
Tricia & Paul Bossidy
Brookfield Lions Charities, Inc.
Buffam Family Fund
Peter Buzaid Law Office
Karen Calo
The Carlo and Sylvia Valluzzo Trust
Francis Carrasco
Dennis & Barbara Carroll
Dr. Richard & Mary Casden
CCi Voice, Inc
Ceres Foundation, Inc.
Doria Charles
Sue Chabot, Country Lane Interiors
The Chefs’ Warehouse
City of Danbury/Danbury City Hall
Clancy Relocation & Logistics
Bill & Susan Cobb
Collins Hannafin, P.C.
Comnet
Concordia Society
Connecticut Community Foundation
Connecticut Breast Imagery
Robert & Susan Cooper
Cotiviti Cares
Elaine & Kevin Cox
Ruth Coyman
John & Patricia Curran
Danbury Metal Finishing, Inc.
Danbury Moose Lodge 1373
Danbury Square Box Co. Inc.
Marge & Bill Davidson
Marianne & Gerard DeLuca
Susan DeSanto

Edward & Carol Devito
Peter & Rosa DeVito
Dinto Electrical Contractors
The Donna Dennis Foundation
Veronia Downs-White
William & Kathy Durgy
Earthmovers, Inc.
Scott & Danielle Edwardson
Barbara & Norman Eig
Elizabeth Raymond Ambler Trust
Emerson Charitable Trust
The Employees Helping Hand Fund
Enterprise Rent-A-Car Foundation
Pelo by Edgardo
Fairfield County Bank Corp.
Fairfield County’s Community Foundation
Fifth Generation, Inc.
Edward & Lisa Fitzgerald
Ellen FitzGerald
The Flood Law Firm
Kenneth Frank
Natacha Friedman
Raffaele Gallo
Jennifer & Joe Garbus
Jose & Melisa Garcia
Mandy & Thomas Gildersleeve
Gloria Gray Foundation Inc
Paul & Debra Golaszewski
The Goldstone Family Foundation
Sheila & Michael Gray
Greater Danbury Area Chapter Korean 
    War Veterans Association
Steven & Lauren Greenberg
Pam Gugliotta
Richard Hamed Jr.
HamletHub
Harriet Hanlon
Woody & Suni Harford
Hawley Construction Corp.
Gary & Cynthia Hawley
Wilda Hayes
Henry E. Niles Foundation
Hologic Charitable Fund
Kelcey Hoyt
David & Geri Hutchings
IBM - Employee & Retiree Account
Immaculate High School
J & P Clough Giving Fund
Jewelry Designs
Jewish Federation of Western CT
JM Leahy Foundation
John Fairchild’s Memorial Poker Run
Erik & Juana Maria Chinchilla Keller
Mark & Virginia Konopka
Wanda Kovacs
Michele & Gino Labruzzo
David & Tracey LaJoie
Helen LaJoie
Sanjiv Lamba
Renata & Cliff LaMotta
Roma Landry
Law Offices of Lawrence M. Riefberg 
The Leir Foundation

The M&T Charitable Foundation
Rudy & Peggy Marconi
Neil & Lisi Marcus
Michael & Nancy Marcus
John McAuliffe
Nancy & Thomas McCoy
Jeff McDonough
Melissa McKerracher
Brian McMahon
The Medline Foundation
Suzanne & Jeffrey Migdol
William & Jo Ann Mihal
Janet Mitchell Hoyt
Mittler, Mercaldo & Braun PC
Mulvaney Mechanical, Inc.
Karla Murtaugh
New Milford School / Sarah Noble 
    Intermediate School
Newtown Savings Bank
David & Nancy Nurnberger
Wendee Nussle
Nuvance Health/Danbury Hospital
Warren B. O’Neill
Olde Crabs Hockey Club
Christine O’Leary
Kenneth & Ursula Olsen
OrangeTheory Fitness
Out of the Box Fitness LLC
Robert & Patricia Paquette
John and Joanne Patrick
Tom Pesce
Aidee Peternell-Olmos
Philip H. Guest Revocable Trust
Robert Pilberg
Pink Aid
Michael and Brittany Pisco
Polder Products, LLC
Putnam Hockey Association
Michele & Thomas Quindlen
Reynolds & Rowella LLP
Ridgefield High School Soccer Booster Club
Ridgefield High School Youth 
    Against Cancer Society
Ridgefield High School Volleyball Team
Ridgefield Thrift Shop, Inc.
RMS Companies
The Robert and Gerri Lewis 
    Family Foundation
Robert G. & Marguerite M. Derx Foundation

Many Thanks to Our 2022 Leadership Donors!



Cynthia & Mark Rosato
Matthew & Heather Rose
Dr. Richard & Nan Ruben
Alice Rudell
Matt Rutig
Barbara & Robert Sallick
Peter Sallick
Savings Bank of Danbury
Savings Bank of Danbury Foundation
Michele and Joe Savino
Norma Schlager
Dave & Geri Schneider
Marie Scott
Sirely Shaldjian

Glenn & Linda Shepard
Barbara Simkins
Carol & Gerard Smith
Peter Soldat
Southridge Technology Group, LLC
SS&C Technologies 
Paul & Valerie Stagen
Starbucks Foundation: Neighborhood 
Grants Fund
Jack & Carol Stetson
The Summit at Danbury
Michael & Jennifer Tardella
TJ & Son, Inc.
TJX Maxx Foundation, Inc
Town Fair Tire Foundation 
Town of Ridgefield
Town Square Pizza LLC
Townsquare Media
The Travelers Co.(Birdies for Charity)
The Umbrella Club
Union Savings Bank
United Way of Western Connecticut
Volz Auto Group
Barbara Volz
Waterworks
Alexander & Carla Watson
Donald & Melinda Weber
Matthew Werner
Gabriella Whitbeck
Whole Foods Market Community 
    Giving Program
Williams Day Spa
Ann Williams & Andrzej Tymowski
Andrea Wolf
Woman’s Club of Danbury-New Fairfield
Stephen & Wendy Wooters
Katelyn Yorra

David & Nancy Nurnberger  
Benefactors Society - Lifetime gifts 
of $100,000 or more (Started in 2012)

The Albert Wadsworth & Helen Clark
    Meserve Memorial Fund 
Anna-Maria and Stephen 
    Kellen Foundation
Bedoukian Research Inc.
The Family of Pam Berry
Boehringer Ingelheim
Boehringer Ingelheim Cares Foundation
Susan H. Bowker*
Branson Ultrasonics / Emerson 
   Charitable Trust
Buck
Ceres Foundation, Inc.
Conduent
Robert and Susan Cooper
Dinto Electrical Contractors, Inc.
Paul P. & Elaine Dinto
Nancy K. Dolan*
Fairfield County Bank 
Fairfield County’s Community Foundation
Isabelle Farrington*
Gilbane Building Company
Philip H. Guest*

In Loving Memory of Ron Olsen
(1945-2022)

After Ron’s wife, Ann Olsen, passed 
away due to cancer in the late 80’s, 
Ron began raising funds for families 
who needed financial help while a 
loved one was going through cancer 
treatment. With friends and family, he 
created the Ann Olsen Endowment, 
the namesake of Ann’s Place. The 
endowment later merged with the 
nonprofit I Can, which provided 
counseling and support groups, and 
together, was later named “Ann’s 
Place”. Ron was an active volunteer 
and donor for over three decades. 
He always had a kind word to share 
and gave a tremendous amount to 
others. We will miss him, but his 
legacy will live on at Ann’s Place for 
a very long time.

Wilda Morgan Hayes & Ron Olsen*
Hologic Charitable Fund
Harold Huberfeld
The Leir Foundation
MCAC
John McAuliffe
David & Nancy Nurnberger
Ann Olsen Endowment
Robert & Patricia Paquette
PepsiCo Foundation
The Peter & Carmen Lucia 
    Buck Foundation
Pink Aid
Savings Bank of Danbury
Sirely Shaldjian
Harold* and Myra* Spratt
Paul & Valerie Stagen
The Summit at Danbury
Union Savings Bank

Founders Society - Lifetime gifts of 
$50,000-$99,999 (Started in 2012)

The Amber Room Colonnade 
Harvey & Donna Allen
Anita and Digby* Barrios
Chef’s Warehouse
City of Danbury/Danbury City Hall
Gary & Mary Crystal
Jo-Ann Frank*
Friends Fight For A Cure
Gail Arlene Foundation of Hope
George Link Jr. Charitable Trust
Gloria Gray Foundation Inc
IBM Employees & Retirees
John Fairchild’s Memorial Poker Run
Marian Kretsch*
Roma Landry
Linde 
The McCarthy Trust
Mittler, Mercaldo & Braun PC
Newtown Savings Bank
Wendee Nussle
Nuvance Health - Praxair Cancer Center
The Cancer Support Community of
   Southern CT, Inc.
Robert G. & Marguerite M. Derx 
    Foundation
Cecelia Ruggles*
Sherman Fairchild Foundation
Peter Soldat
The Steiner Family
Webster Bank

Sustainer Club
The following individuals signed up to 
make monthly or quarterly recurring gifts 
to support Ann’s Place which helps serve 
clients on an ongoing basis.

Andrea Andersen 
Elisabeth Booth-Barton, Esq.
Karen Burgess
Sue Chabot, Country Lane Interiors
Ramona Chan



The following individuals gave 
a planned gift or have placed 
Ann’s Place in their will to help 
our endowment (started in 
2016)

Pamela Berry*
Susan H. Bowker*
George M. Colabella 
Robert and Susan Cooper
Paul and Elaine Dinto
Nancy and Richard Dolan*
Beth Ann Fetzer
Jo-Ann Frank*
E. Louise Gaudet*
Philip H. Guest*
Wilda Morgan Hayes 
    and Ron Olsen*
B.B. Jackson
Valerie Kagan* 
Ellen Katchen and Robert 
    Katchen*
Suzanne and Jeffrey Migdol
Jackie Morrison
Wendee Nussle
Robert and Patricia Paquette
Cecelia Ruggles*
Nancy Schulze*
Harold Spratt*
William & Elena Starbuck
June H. Weigelt*
Brenda Wilkes*
Anonymous

* Deceased

In Memory
The following people were remembered by a loved one through a gift to Ann’s Place. 
These gifts allow us to recognize the legacy left by a loved one, while also supporting 
someone facing cancer today.

Photo art by client, Beth Auerbach

Frank Acquanita 
Delia Addessi
John Bailey
Peggy Billings
Jack Bragdon
Tom Campbell
Sunita Carrasco
Wellington Carvalho
Bonnie Jo Cheron
Laura Chiarella
Sarah Corbin
Frederick Corirossi
John DaSilva
Margaret Ducibella
John Falcone
Nancy Finnegan
Joe Fiore
Maureen FitzGerald
Leeann Fleischman Murdock
Sandra Gannon
Enid Goldberg
Donald Grarratano
George Gugliotta

Kate Gun
Lola Hannah
Anne Hayes Pitts
Andrea Heery
Corinne Hickey
Dr. George Hricko
Susan E. Johnson
Suzanne Jones Lugo
Patricia Jugler Durkin
Robert Katchen
Leyla Kenter Akcan
Rick Klimberg
Shirley LaPine
Tony Lesica
Khalda Logan
Betty Lopes
Frank Madden
Geri Mann
Jack and Pearl Marcus
Kim Martin Smith
Wendy Mattheson
Pamela McMahon
Frances McStravick

Dorothy Miller
Kathleen Nelson
Warren Neuberger
Mary Ann Newsome
Jane Mahoney Nobes
Ann Olsen 
Ron Olsen
Nellie Pardalis
Susan Pilberg
Barbara Roos
Marilyn Samoridin
Marilyn Simon
Joyce Sincerbeaux
Louis C. Smith
Pam Smith
Robert Talarico
Rocky Joseph Tolla
Carolyn Wagner
Brenda Wilkes
Robert & Therese Woodcock
Irene Woolven
James Wright
Erick Young

Martha G Collins
Marie-Paule Cournoyer
Carol Gallo
Jean Hartnett & William Meikle
Jackie & Eliot Morrison
Joseph Nobile
Stephen Nobile
Kristin O’Connor
Lori Perri
Roseann Press
John Rogers Jr.
Peter Soldat
Kathryn Thomas-Gallagher
Claire & Joe Verdi



We were thrilled to bring back 
all four of our main in-person 
fundraising events in 2022. These 
events, combined with community 
fundraisers contributed 46% of the 
total cash revenue.

Due to our flood, we also ran a 
Capital Campaign to cover the 
costs of our building renovations 
not covered by insurance. $238,769 
was raised for capital improvements. 
Expenses for several of the projects 
will occur in 2023 due to timing of 
the construction.

Contributed Services represents the 
value of the pro-bono staff time. Our 
pro-bono staff had a 14% increase 
in donated professional services 
over 2021. Services included things 
such as yoga, art therapy, writing 
workshops, facilitating support 
groups, horticulture therapy and 
other great programs.

In-Kind Contributions include the 
donated goods provided to our 
fundraising events, such as the 
decorated trees for Festival of Trees 
and event raffle prizes.

We are so grateful to all of the 
donors who contributed in-kind, 
professional or cash gifts so that we 
could support our families facing 
cancer.

Our Finances

2022 Revenue and Expenses

Sacred Heart Parish Southridge Technology



The 2023 Ann’s Place Champions
The following companies and individuals have pledged to be Champions by making a significant gift or pledge early in the 
year to support our program and fundraising events. This support ensures those facing cancer have access to care when 
they need it most. 

Thank you!

Wilda Morgan 
Hayes 

Robert G. & Marguerite 
M. Derx Foundation

The Albert Wadsworth & 
Helen Clark Meserve  

Memorial Fund

Robert & Patricia 
Paquette

Danbury Metal  
Finishing

Gloria Gray Foundation

City of  Danbury

Arthur K. Watson Trust

 Ceres Foundation

Bob & Sue Cooper

Goldstone Family 
Foundation

Wendee Nussle &  
Les Madaus

Lori & John Berisford

Bliss, Allred & Co., LLC

Clancy Relocation & Logistics

Susan DeSanto

The Hawley Companies

David & Geri Hutchings

Jewish Federation of  
Western Connecticut

Wanda Kovacs

Marble & Granite Creations

John & Joanne Patrick

Mark & Cynthia Rosato

Don & Melinda Weber

Donna 
Dennis 
Foundation

11



Jeff Beekman, Accounting & Contracts Manager 
Kevin Berrill, MSW, LCSW, Licensed Clinician
Jack Bouffard, Events Specialist
Pete Carney, MSW, LCSW, Director, Clinical Services
Shannon Cobb, President and CEO 
Candy Dayana Dube, MSW, LCSW, Bilingual 
    Licensed Clinician
Alison DiPinto, MA LPC, Licensed Clinician
Emi Gonzalaz, MA, Bilingual Clinician

Annette Kokkola-Mclean, Client Reception and Data Entry 
Specialist
Kate Lieder, MA, LMFT, Licensed Clinician
Tina Malhotra, MBA, Volunteer & Social Media Cord.
Debbie Mendez, MA, Bilingual Clinician, Art Therapist
Jacqueline Ondrey, MSW, Clinician
Dawn Schulze, Development Specialist
Martha Shilstone, MSW, LCSW, Licensed Clinician
Sarah Streif, Development & Outreach Manager
Jessica Williams, MBA, MAT, Director of Development 

80 Saw Mill Road
Danbury, CT 06810
(203)790-6568
www.annsplace.org
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Current Staff

Our 2023 Board of Directors

Matthew Allred
Sally Arconti
Yauhann Billimoria
Susan Blumenthal
Peter Buzaid, Esq.
Robert Cooper, MD

Katie McKeon Curran, Esq.
Marjorie Davidson
Paul Golaszewski
Brittny Howell, MD
Dr. John R. Patrick
Matt Rose

Jeff McDonough, Chair

Don Weber
Charles Williams

Paul P. Dinto, Chairman Emeritus
Wilda Hayes, Director Emerita


